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Utah power proposed rate increase

b essnoe

Steve Chalmers <stewechalmers@comcast.net> Mon, Jan 6, 2014 at 8:36 AM
To: "psc@utah.goV' <psc@utah.gov>

To grant approval for a rate increase to a company that has reduced operating costs considerably by reducing
employee benefits would be wrong. The simple fact that they eliminated the employee retirement package should
be a clue into what the company is all about. And that is for considerable profit, irrespective of the ramifications.

Steve
Sent from my iPad
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